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Happy New Year, 2023 ~

Sunningdale Parish Council would like to wish all I'"IA P P Y ‘

residents a Happy New Year! 2023 will be a busy ,hv,(E L[ Y E AR
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and exciting year, with various projects and events

being planned. Please visit the news page on the
website for further updates. 2@ 23

2022: A Reflection

In 2022, the Parish Council was busy achieving many objectives contained within
the business plan. From opening the new Sunningdale Library and Citizen Advice
Service. We launched the brand new, much-improved website, and Fieldhouse
Coffee became the new hirers of the Chalet at Broomhall Recreation Ground.
Both the annual Christmas event and Jubilee Picnic in the Park helped bring the
community together.

The Parish Council has also been busy assisting RBWM in maintaining village
footpaths and benches and maintaining the grounds at Holy Trinity Church.

Cost of Living Support

The Parish Council will continue to assist the community during the cost of living
crisis by not only offering the Citizen Advice Service but also supporting local
organisations and charities. In November 2022, we worked with The Baby Bank
to help encourage and promote donations from residents. The website will be
continually updated with information on the different types of local support that
are available to people experiencing times of hardship.

Don't forget to say you saw them in Village Life! 5



